
April 6, 2021

Dear Jean,

I've decided to retire at the end of this 20/21 school year.  It's been 
a very rewarding career and I feel blessed to have worked with 
some incredibly talented educators along the way.  

I've absolutely loved working with the kids. I chose this 
profession because I wanted to be a positive influence in their 
lives and help them develop self confidence with a curiosity and 
sense of wonder about the world.  I hope I've succeeded.

Oxbow High School will always hold a special place in my heart.  
For 27 years it has been my second home, and it won't easily be 
forgotten.  Many of my colleagues have become lifelong friends.
 
I hope the difficult challenges of Covid are behind us and the new 
year will feel like a refreshing new start.  I wish you and the rest 
of the staff the very best and want to thank you again for your 
unwavering support this final year.

Sincerely,

Lisa Maus (Paganelli) Jones 
  
2265 North Rd.
Newbury, VT 05051
802-429-2559 / 802-578-6616


